

WORKSHEETDate: Saturday, December 23rd 2023

FFs4 – Unit 11

Teacher's
feedbacks**THE FINAL 1st SEMESTER EXAMINATION- GRADE****A. LISTENING****Listen to the new schedules, and then mark them true (T) or false (F).**

1. Tom and Tim go to school on Tuesday afternoon. _____
2. Today's Friday. Tim and Tom have Physics at 1:00. _____
3. Tom has Technology at 1:50. _____
4. Tom doesn't have Technology at 1:50. He has Computer Science instead. _____
5. In the last period, Tom and Tim have math. _____

B. LANGUAGE FOCUS**I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others'.**

- | | | |
|----------------------------|------------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. huge | B. general | C. group |
| 2. A. <u>s</u> cience | B. <u>s</u> ure | C. <u>S</u> panish |
| 3. A. v <u>o</u> luntary | B. c <u>o</u> nclusion | C. c <u>o</u> mpare |
| 4. A. <u>ch</u> arity | B. <u>mu</u> ch | C. <u>ma</u> chine |
| 5. A. in <u>fo</u> rmation | B. <u>fo</u> rget | C. b <u>o</u> rn |
| 6. A. wat <u>ch</u> | B. <u>ch</u> apter | C. <u>ch</u> emical |

II. Choose the best option to complete each sentence.

1. Jackson: "What sports do you like?" - Karry: _____
 A. Sound great! B. You're welcome. C. Yes, it is my favorite sport. D. I love swimming and playing tennis.
2. How _____ is a bowl of beef noodle soup?
 A. Many B. much C. long D. often

3. Is diamond _____ than gold?
A. valuable B. valuable as C. more valuable D. much valuable
4. Let's _____ Jack to our children's party!
A. invite B. to invite C. invited D. inviting
5. Would you like _____ sugar for your drink?
A. any B. some C. much D. a lot of
6. In order to study at Chu Van An School, you have to pass an (n) _____.
A. Entrances B. exams C. examination D. examinations
7. You can find the book _____ the shelf _____ the library _____ Tuesdays.
A. on - at - on B. at - on - at C. on - on - at D. at - on - on
8. What _____ do I need to make a birthday cake?
A. food B. material C. ingredients D. menu
9. Ms. Hien _____ us English lesson yesterday.
A. teaches B. taught C. teaching D. taught
10. Volunteers can do general _____ such as clean-up projects or raise funds.
A. activities B. things C. labour D. job

III. Find a mistake (A, B, C or D) in each of the following sentences.

1. Breakfast is the most important meal in a day but you should eat many nutritious foods.
A. most B. in C. but D. eat
2. I would like to making chicken and mushroom soup tonight. Do you want to come over for dinner?
A. making B. tonight C. to come D. dinner
3. I usually go jogging in the early morning but today I stay at home because of the cold weather.
A. usually B. in C. stay D. because of
4. Do we have some potatoes left in the kitchen? I'd like to make some French fries.
A. some B. left C. in D. to make

C READING

I. Read the passage.

A school meal or school lunch is a meal provided to students and sometimes teachers at a school, typically in the middle or beginning of the school day. Countries around the world offer various kinds of school meal programs. Because it is important for children to eat nutritious and healthy food, school lunches around the world become one essential topic to discuss.

Japan

This country is a world-wide known place of healthy eating. According to the teacher of English in one of the Japanese districts, students in Japan usually eat a bowl of rice, some fish, a salad made from pickles, some sort of soup and tofu added with vegetables and fruits. Japanese students are also given a bottle of milk for every school lunch. This variety of products is traditional for the Japanese people and represents quite a healthy and nutritious range of foods.

The United States

The typical school lunch in the USA is burger and chips, which is not as nutritious as expected. It leads to such health problems as obesity and overweight in the later years of life. However, recently, the American government has passed an act according to which school lunches should comprise of more nutritious and healthy foods. Hopefully, such measures will help to improve the quality of school lunches in the US.

India

Schools in India do not provide school lunches. Therefore, children in India typically eat lunch at home. There is also a service of providing fresh meals and delivering them to school. The containers from school lunches are then picked up by the servicemen. A typical school lunch in India comprises of flat bread known as “roti” and a meat or vegetable curry. Such lunch can be considered a nutritious option being beneficial for the health of children.

South Korea

People in this country care much about school lunch. The country’s government has actually banned the fast food advertisements because they might not be good for children and make them eat unhealthy foods. The typical school lunch in South Korea consists of “kimchi”, tofu, soybean sprouts and rice. Such lunch is absolutely healthy for children and sometimes look alike Japanese school lunches. South Koreans are known for taking much care about health and nutrition. So their school lunches definitely stand out compared to other countries.

a. Circle the best answer A, B, or C to each of the questions.

1. What is the passage mainly about?

- A. Students in different countries
- B. Meals in different countries
- C. School lunches in many countries

2. When is school lunch typically served?

- A. in the beginning of the school day
- B. in the middle of the school day
- C. both A&B

3. Why do people all around the world discuss about school lunches?

- A. Because eating healthy food is very essential for children
- B. Because both teachers and students need to eat at school
- C. Because the food in some schools are good and healthy

4. “Roti” is a food in _____ school lunches.

- A. American B. Indian C. Japanese

5. According to the passage, which country has unhealthy school lunches?

- A. India B. The United States C. South Korea

b. Decide the statements below are True (T) or False (F).

- 1. Japanese students usually eat seafood, salad and vegetable soup with rice and fruits.
- 2. What students in England often have for their school lunches are burgers and chips.
- 3. Eating too much fast food at lunch can lead to obesity among American children.
- 4. Many Indian children eat lunch at home, or have their lunches delivered to school by the servicemen.
- 5. Korean students rarely eat kimchi, tofu, soybean sprouts and rice for lunch.

D. WRITING

1. Her favourite movies are not like mine. (from)

=> Her _____.

2. Minh is a better singer than Huyen. (as)

=> Huyen can't _____.

3. The music festival this year is not very good. Last year's was better. (as)

=> The music festival this year _____ last year's.

4. No other art museum in the world is as large as The Louvre in Paris. (the)

The Louvre in Paris _____.

5. You shouldn't stay up too late. (good for)

=> Staying _____.